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 Holy Trinity C of E Primary
      NEWSLETTER – 19th January 2024

www.holytrinitycofeseatoncarew.co.uk
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                                  E-mail: admin@hpoolholytrinity.org.uk
                                                      @htseaton (twitter)
Dates for your Diary
24th Jan

Church

31st Jan 

Church

14th Feb

Church

16th Feb

School Closes for Half Term
26th Feb 

School Opens

28th Feb

Church

13th March

Church

20th March 

Church

27th March

Church Easter Service
28th March
School closes for Easter holidays

15th April

School Reopens

24th April

Church

6th May

Bank Holiday

8th May

Church

9th – 10th 

May
Y4 Camping
15th May 

Church

22nd May 

Church

24th May

School Closes for Half Term

6th June 

School Opens

19th June

Church

26th June

Church

10th July
Church – Years 6 Leavers service
19th July 
School Closes for Summer holidays
Slapped Cheek 
We have had a number of slapped cheek cases in school over the last week.  Please see attached to this email NHS guidance.  
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Y3
On Thursday this week Year 3 enjoyed a visit to Hartlepool Art Gallery.  The visit focused on a 'Still Life' workshop, in which children explored a range of techniques used to emphasise shade and light of still-life objects. All pupils were given various forms of media to choose from to help personalise their own still life drawings. The teaching staff at the art gallery were very impressed with the children’s creativity.
Tempest Photography
Tempest will be in on Thursday 25th January to take group photographs of Reception and Year 6 class, Worship Group, School Council and our Wellbeing Ambassador Group.
Fundraising

On Friday 26th January 2024, School Council will be hosting two separate raffles for a prize of a giant teddy bear for Nursery and Reception (EYFS) and Key Stage One (KS1). There will be a separate challenge for Key Stage Two (KS2) which the children must guess how many sweets are in the jar. It will be 50p for a raffle ticket and 50p for a chance to guess how many sweets are in the jar. The school will only accept cash donations on the day of Friday 26th January 2024, so please do not bring in any cash donations before this date. 

All the cash donations will go to Alice House Hospice as this fundraiser is part of their innovative fundraising challenge called Bright Sparks, which encourages pupils’ business acumen, team working skills and entrepreneurial spirit. Alice House Hospice are working with Hospice Patrons EDF energy providing the children with a £20 stake and challenging them to generate as much money as possible, which they discussed with all the children in their whole school assembly. School Council gathered ideas from the pupils in their classes; then when they met for the School Council meeting it was decided that they would host a giant teddy bear raffle and guessing how many sweets are in the jar challenge. 

We hope you join us in this challenge and help us to raise as much money as we can for the Alice House Hospice!
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Love Your Neighbour


As Yourself








